
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: louis .badertscher <louisbadertscher@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 15, 2015 at 8:53 AM 
Subject: Fwd: 3600 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland 
To: CharleneNeely <CharleneNeely@aol.com> 
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Sam Brathwaite <sbrathwaite@groundzonees.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 15, 2015 at 8:10 AM 
Subject: 3600 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland 
To: louisbadertscher@gmail.com 
 

Dear Mr. Badertscher: 

 Attached please find a copy of our cost estimate for decommissioning the three groundwater 
monitoring wells at your facility. 

 Let me know if you will like us to proceed. 

 Sincerely  

 Sam Brathwaite, PG, Chg, CEG 
Principal  
Ground Zone Environmental Services, LLC 
1705 Modoc Ave 
Hayward, Ca 94542 
www.groundzonees.com 
Cell Phone (925) 570-7609 
 


